
From: L.Z. Harrison, Jr., SC PGR / ALR POST 6 <lzharrison@aol.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/9/2017 10:28:31 PM
Subject: 6th Annual American Legion Legacy Ride

Greetings,
 
It is with great pleasure that the American Legion Riders of South Carolina announce this 
year's 6th Annual American Legion Legacy Ride to raise funds for the children of our 
fallen heroes is scheduled for April 22-23, 2016. The scholarship provides a means for 
these children to afford higher education.
 
We extend an invitation to Lieutenant Governor Bryant and sincerely hope his schedule 
will allow him to attend the ending rally on the north steps of the state house. We expect 
to arrive between 3:00 and 3:30 pm and have the rally last for about 30-45 minutes.
 
This ride has raised over $250,000 for the American Legion Legacy Scholarship Fund 
over the lasive years and last year the total raised nationwide was $1.2 Million Dollars!

L.Z. Harrison, Jr.
Director, Post 6 ALR (Columbia).
(803) 360-3830
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